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12/03/2021  21:48:442021/0756/P SUPPRT Thomas Samson As a local resident of the Chalcot Estate, I support this application. This additional storey will allow growing 

families to stay in the area and provide home office space. The design is in line with new extended PD rights.

15/03/2021  08:47:572021/0756/P COMMNT Michael Dakin I support this planning application to add an additional story to 22 Quickswood and think it is an important 

opportunity for the neighborhood, Camden and all of London.

London in general, Camden as a whole and in particular Primrose Hill, has a lack of family housing. It is 

important to make sure that there are not only enough but also suitable family homes in our community and 

the proposed extension helps to enhance the housing stock in a manner that if low impact to both the 

environment and to the neighbors and neighborhood. 

Accordingly, adding another story is not only specifically provided for and that basis of the new legislation 

passes in August 2020 but, importantly, this approach to development would have the lowest possible impact 

to create more living space in the neighborhood (as opposed to digging out a basement which is very slow, 

expensive and disruptive or building fell new houses). The past year has seen enormous change, including a 

shifted towards working at home more and it will likely become permanent, the proposed extension would 

provide more space not only for home offices but home gyms too, as well as to accommodate larger families. 

The proposal is a thoughtful and reasonable proposal that is within the provisions and exactly what is 

contemplated in the law and is more relevant and important that ever as a means of considerate and 

conscientious development and should be approved.

14/03/2021  11:59:042021/0756/P SUPPRT Anne Maka I support this planning application to add an additional story to 22 Quickswood.

Camden as a whole and in particular Primrose Hill, has a lack of family housing. To add another story is not 

only legal under the new legislation passes in August 2020 but

this approach to expansion would have the lowest possible impact to create more living space in the 

neighbourhood (as opposed to digging out a basement which is very slow, expensive and disruptive). In the 

past year a lot of us have shifted towards working at home more and it will likely become permanent and this 

would provide more space not only for home offices but home gyms too.
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